
Dear Co-Chairs Holvey and Roblan, 
 
As a business owner, I am writing today to share the impacts the current COVID-19 health crisis 
is having on my business, my employees and my family. We don't need you to offer us high 
interest government loans which will cripple us, but to demand banks give breaks on mortgages, 
cities hold off on charging for utilities, credit card companies pausing interest payments for a few 
months. Give us the time to work out a plan.  
 
These are hard times for all of us. I encourage you to support our business community as we 
deal with the astonishing economic disruption that has accompanied this health crisis. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Francesca Amery 
438 N Main St 
Ashland, OR 97520 
francesca@bayberryinn.com 
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